
Brunch with the Easter Bunny
Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be held at the Manor House on Saturday, March 12, 2016 
from 12:00 PM–1:30 PM, rain or shine.  Come meet the Easter Bunny and have fun with the 
egg toss. Don’t forget to bring your baskets.

Please Vote!
Two NCCA Board members, Jim Downey and Carl Ruzicka, are up for reelection. Please download the ballot from our website 
at newtowncrossing.info. and submit your vote on or before April 1, 2016. If a resident would like to run for a seat on the board 
of directors, there is a write-in line on the ballot, or contact one of the current directors (see the NCCA website)

Welcome back to the 2016 Summer season! The pool will 
open on May 28, 2016 on weekends only. It will be open full-
time a few weeks after Memorial Day. The hours of operation 
are 12:00 PM–8:00 PM. Please note that a child must be 12 
years old to swim without a parent or a guardian over 16 
years old. We will be using Bennington Pool Services as our 
management company this year.

Pool Registration
If you want to cool off in the pool this summer, please 
complete the pool registration form, which can be found at 
newtowncrossing.info. Then, put your form in the mailbox 
at 206 Hidden Valley Lane. The registration form must be 
completed and approved PRIOR to using the pool. There is no 
additional fee for residents to use the pool, however all NCCA 
assessment payments must be up to date. Non-residents are 
required to pay $5.00 daily and must enter with a resident. 
A 20 visit pass for guests can be purchased with your 
registration. We will again be using photo passes, so please 
bring your passes from last year to show to the lifeguards 
when you enter the pool area. If you need a new photo, there 
will be an opportunity to have your picture taken in May and 
June so that there is no wait to use the pool.

Swim Team News
Have fun, improve your swimming and make lasting summer 
memories right here in Newtown Crossing! Open to ages 
5 through high school seniors, this mid-June to end-of-July 
activity is packed with weekday morning practices (8–9 AM 
or 9–10 AM, by age group), swim meets on Tuesday and 
Thursday evenings, traditions like the Team Breakfast, Tidal 
Wave Sundae Party, Team Picnic/Fun Meet and Dorney Park 
Trip provide many opportunities for parents and families to 
become involved. This is a community experience you won’t 
want to miss. Look for registration information soon on 

newtowncrossing.info. Please contact Marie Dempsey at 
me682d@gmail.com if you would like to receive team emails/
updates.

Priority registration: For residents of Newtown Crossing 
Community Association, as well as returning Newtown 
Crossing Swim Team families, registration will take place 
Friday, April 1, 2016 thru Sunday, May 1, 2016. Please note 
that, if you are NCCA residents or returning NCST families, 
May 1, 2016 will be the absolute last day to guarantee your 
place on the team. After May 1, 2016, your registration 
will be in with the non-NCCA resident / new family Open 
registration, and you may not get a spot on the team. We 
have a 100 swimmer capacity, so please adhere to this priority 
registration timeline.

Our annual Potluck Brunch/Swim Team Registration will 
take place at the Manor House on Sunday, April 17, 2016 
from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. All are welcome, but we can only 
accept registrations from NCCA residents and returning NCST 
families at the brunch.

Become a Sponsor for Newtown Crossing Swim Team
Newtown Crossing Swim Team has been in existence for 
over 25 years bringing families together and introducing 
children ages 5-18 to the wonderful sport of swimming. Our 
swimmers look forward to competing each summer in the 
Lower Bucks Swim League, and would truly appreciate your 
financial support, which helps off-set the increasing costs 
of maintaining our team. If you would consider sponsoring 
our team, please contact Marie Dempsey at me682d@gmail.
com. Your business will be named on a banner, which will 
be posted at the pool all summer, and will be listed on the 
Newtown Crossing website.
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